
 
 

  

On Friday, September 4, a message was sent to families of elementary students by their school 
principal. See below for a general version of the message. 
 
 

 
 
September 4, 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
  
Thank you for responding to the survey provided to you on Tuesday, September 1 asking that 
you confirm your choice of educational option for your child in September. Although we have 
heard from most families, we are currently contacting families who have not yet responded. It 
is very important that we hear from all families as we proceed with plans for next week. If you 
did not complete the survey sent earlier this week, please contact the school to inform us of 
your choice. 
 
In addition to contacting families, in order to complete our planning for the new school year, 
we are recording your family’s choice for each student in our student information system. On 
Tuesday, September 8, 2020 all families will receive an email confirmation of the option they 
selected.  
 
We understand families are eager to receive more details about the start of the new school 
year. At this time, we are able to provide details for children returning to in-person instruction. 
Please find attached more specific information about in-person instruction.  Additional 
information about the Learn From Home Transition option will be provided next week.  
 
Once again, thank you for responding to the survey. We look forward to supporting all students 
in their learning journeys.  

 

 

 


